Brock
yMcClure

Senior Administrative Officer,

Planning Department,

South Dublin County Council,

County Hall,

Tallaght, -
Dublin 24,

D24 A3XC.

30 Novemnber 2022

Development at Plo 100, Proﬂl Park,
Nangor Road, Clendaikin, Dublin 22.

Dear SirfMadam,

In accordance with Article 33 (3} of the Planning and Development Regulations 2001 (as amended), we, Brock
McClure, Pianning & Development Consultants, 63 York Road, Dun Laoghaire, Co. Dublin, have been instructed by
the Applicant Equinix Ireland Limited, Unit 6/7 Kilcarbery Business Park, New Nangor Road, Dublin 22, D22FVi2
to request a 3 month extension of the further information period.

The Clarification of Further information issued on 17 November 2022 requested 4 no. items including the
preparation of an Environmental Impact Assessment. Given the body of work required to adequately respond to
the request, an extension of 3 months + g days is hereby sought by the Applicant.

The original request for further information was issued by the Planning Authority on 25 July 2022. The 6 month
period is set to expire 25 January 2023. We propose to lodge the further informaticn response in the coming
months. However, in the event that this is not achieved, we are seeking an extension of 3 months + g days
{Christmas Period) until 4 May 2023.

We confirm that we act for Equinix Ireland Limited and request that all future correspondence in refation to this
matter be directed to this office. If you have any queries please contact me directly.

Yours sincerely,
ol O~

Majella Quinn
MRUP MRTPI
majella@brockmeclure.te

Land Use Planning & Transportation



